
From: Tran, Frank
To: "mkritzman@mpcphysics.com"
Cc: philip.raubinger@ascension.org
Subject: Request for additional information for NRC License No. 21-32278-01
Date: Friday, February 05, 2021 9:35:00 AM

Dear Ms. Kritzman:
 
This refers to the renewal license application for Heart Cardiology Consultants, P.C., NRC
License No. 21-32278-01. We reviewed the application in accordance with NUREG-1556,
Volume 9, Revision 3 and Volume 20, Revision 1 and will need the following.
 

1. The current license authorizes two locations of use. There were some discrepancies
in the application: the provided NRC Form 313 listed one location of use but Item 8.3
listed two locations of use; Form 313 listed a suite number for the facility at 22250
Providence Dr., Southfield, Michigan as stated in the current license but no suite
number in Item 8.3. Please provide a clarification.
 

2. Based on Section 4.7.2.3 of NUREG-1556, Volume 20, Revision 1, please provide
contact information (i.e., work phone number, email address, and facsimile number)
for the Radiation Safety Officer (RSO).

 
3. There were indications of the squared footage for each area in the diagram for the

facility at 1225 South Latson Road, Howell, Michigan; however, we could not clearly
read them. Please provide a readable diagram with the dimensions or scale and
indicating the north direction on the diagram.

 
4. It appeared there was a typographical error in Section 8.11, “Waste Management”.

The commitment should say “We have developed and will implement and maintain
written waste disposal procedures for licensed material, in accordance with 10 CFR
Part 20.1101, that also meet the requirements of the applicable section of 10 CFR
Part 20, Subpart K and of 10 CFR 35.92”. Please correct and resubmit this
statement.

 
To continue review of your application, we request that you submit your response with date
and authorized signature to this correspondence within 30 calendar days from the date of
this correspondence. In your response, please refer the license number, docket number
and Mail Control No. 623934. We will assume that you do not wish to further pursue this
licensing action if we do not receive a reply within the specified timeframe noted above.
 
If you have questions, require additional time to respond, or require clarification on any of
the information stated above, please contact me at 630-829-9623 or reply to this email.
 
In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations (10 CFR) 2.390 of the
NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this correspondence will be made available
electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the NRC's
Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the
NRC Web site at https://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.
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Frank Tran
Health Physicist/License Reviewer
NRC Region III/Division of Nuclear Materials Safety
Phone: 630-829-9623
Fax: 630-515-1078
Email: Frank.Tran@nrc.gov
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